

GDPR compliance in relation to research activity 
The new General Data Protection Regulation 2016/679/EU, took effect from 25th May in 2018 in all EU member states, replacing the existing data protection framework under the EU Data Protection Directive. The GDPR aims to strengthen the rights of individuals to be better informed about how their data is to be used, emphasising the transparency and security of personal data across the EU. 
Under new GDPR regulations, the legal condition for using personal data to identify eligible patients for research is: data processing carried out ‘for the public benefit’ 
6(1)(e) – Processing is necessary for the performance of a task carried out in the public interest or in the exercise of official authority vested in the controller.

Privacy Notice Statement: Kingswells Medical Practice participation in research:

As a practice, we feel that research is essential for progress in healthcare and is of considerable benefit to individual patients and the public as a whole. We regularly take part in research studies with the help of experienced NHS staff who search medical records for people who might be suitable so that we can write to them asking if they are interested in taking part. 
No personal identifiable data is removed from the NHS or provided to any researchers without specific consent from patients. 
Patients have the right to opt out of being contacted about research studies. 

Please let the reception staff or your GP know if you wish to opt out. 

If you have any questions, please ask to speak to the Practice Manager 

Name: Mrs Rachel Ellis
Tel:  01224 745800
